
Subj: HB 2728

Please protect the wildlife of Oregon and do not promote the killing of the coyotes for 
sport or contests. It breaks my heart to think that this type of  senseless killing is 
awarded with cash and prizes, and to kill as many coyotes as possible. That’s just not 
right. It’s a cruel act, and immoral,  and furthermore, should not even be considered.  
Please give our coyotes a fair chance of living in the wild where we can appreciate them 
by supporting HB 2728. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely,
Lynda McMillan
Eugene, OR


